
Upcoming Events

UNI Student Chamber Music Recital #1
November 11th at 8pm in Davis Hall, GBPAC

Senior Recital: Lauren Geerlings, violin
November 14th at 6pm in Davis Hall, GBPAC

In consideration of the performers and other members of the audience,
please enter or leave a performance at the end of a composition. Cameras
and recording equipment are not permitted. Please turn off all electronic
devices, and be sure that all emergency contact cell phones and pagers are
set to silent or vibrate. In the event of an emergency, please use the exit
nearest to you. Please contact the usher staff if you need assistance.

This event is free to all UNI students, courtesy of the Panther Pass Program.

The University of Northern Iowa honors the ancestral stewards of the land on
which our university rests. Through the work we do every day to live our
mission, the University of Northern Iowa aspires for you to see a community
that: honors Native and Indigenous People and culture, lives the 7th
Generation Principle, does good for the people and communities we serve,
and embraces stewardship of our mission and land. Please see our full
stewardship statement at president.uni.edu/stewardship-statement. 

Performances like this are made possible through private support from patrons
like you! Please consider contributing to School of Music scholarships or guest
artist programs. Call 319-273-3915 or visit www.uni.edu/music to make
your gift.

From the studio of Ann Bradfield

Hannah Elerding,
Saxophone

with
Sean Botkin, piano

Lindy Slocum, saxophone

Friday, November 8th, 2024, 6:00 pm Davis Hall, GBPAC



Program

Birthday Music for Sigurd M. Rascher……………………..Erland von Koch
II. Andantino espressivo (1910-2009)
I. Allegro vivace

Lindy Slocum, alto saxophone

Wings………………...………………………………………………...Joan Tower
(b. 1938)

Rhapsody for Alto Saxophone and Piano………………..André Waignein
I. (1942-2015)
II.

Professor Sean Botkin, piano

About the Artist

Hannah Elerding will be graduating with a Bachelor’s of
Music in Instrumental Music Education after studying under
Dr. Ann Bradfield. During her time at UNI, she has been
involved in the UNI Wind Ensemble, Symphonic Band,
Concert Band, Northern Iowa Symphony Orchestra,

Panther Marching Band, and various chamber ensembles.

Her favorite memories include attending the Navy
Saxophone Symposium in Washington D.C., traveling to

and performing in Northern Italy with NISO, and
participating in any quartet rehearsal or large ensemble

performance.

When Hannah was not playing the saxophone, she was
working as a Desk Assistant for UNI Housing & Dining, a
private lesson instructor for UNI Aquatics, and a Peer

Educator for the School of Music. She spent her free time
going for walks, drinking coffee, and cherishing the time

she had with her sister and her very best friends.


